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a priority in her life. But is he doing the same? And is she too distracted to notice what is going on with her
daughter? Latoya Blake seems to be the one who has life all figured out, that is, until some skeletons are discovered in
her closet. When her well-put-together façade crumbles, will she crumble as well?
Fifty Shades from Christian’s Point of View: Includes Grey, Darker and Freed E L James 2021-06-01 In Christian's own
words, and through his thoughts, reflections, and dreams, E L James offers a fresh perspective on the love story that
has enthralled millions of readers around the world. All three books in the phenomenally bestselling Fifty Shades
trilogy. Grey CHRISTIAN GREY exercises control in all things; his world is neat, disciplined, and utterly empty - until
the day that Anastasia Steele falls into his office, in a tangle of shapely limbs and tumbling brown hair. He tries to
forget her, but instead is swept up in a storm of emotion he cannot comprehend and cannot resist. Unlike any woman he
has known before, shy, unworldly Ana seems to see right through him - past the business prodigy and the penthouse
lifestyle to Christian's cold, wounded heart. Will being with Ana dispel the horrors of his childhood that haunt
Christian every night? Or will his dark sexual desires, his compulsion to control, and the self-loathing that fills his
soul drive this girl away and destroy the fragile hope she offers him? Darker Their scorching, sensual affair ended in
heartbreak and recrimination, but Christian Grey cannot get Anastasia Steele out of his mind, or his blood. Determined
to win her back, he tries to suppress his darkest desires and his need for complete control, and to love Ana on her own
terms. But the horrors of his childhood still haunt him, and Ana's scheming boss, Jack Hyde, clearly wants her for
himself. Can Christian's confidant and therapist, Dr. Flynn, help him face down his demons? Or will the possessiveness
of Elena, his seducer, and the deranged devotion of Leila, his former submissive, drag Christian down into the past? And
if Christian does win Ana back, can a man so dark and damaged ever hope to keep her? Freed You are cordially invited to
the wedding of the decade, when Christian Grey will make Anastasia Steele his wife. But is he really husband material?
His dad is unsure, his brother wants to organise one helluva bachelor party, and his fiancée won't vow to obey . . . And
marriage brings its own challenges. Their passion for each other burns hotter and deeper than ever, but Ana's defiant
spirit continues to stir Christian's darkest fears and tests his need for control. As old rivalries and resentments
endanger them both, one misjudgement threatens to tear them apart. Can Christian overcome the nightmares of his
childhood and the torments of his youth, and save himself? And once he's discovered the truth of his origins, can he
find forgiveness and accept Ana's unconditional love? Can Christian finally be freed?
Montgomery Clift Patricia Bosworth 2012-06-05 “The definitive work on the gifted, haunted actor” (Los Angeles Times) and
“the best film star biography in years” (Newsweek). From the moment he leapt to stardom with the films Red River and A
Place in the Sun, Montgomery Clift was acclaimed by critics and loved by fans. Elegant, moody, and strikingly handsome,
he became one of the most definitive actors of the 1950s, the first of Hollywood’s “loner heroes,” a group that includes
Marlon Brando and James Dean. In this affecting biography, Patricia Bosworth explores the complex inner life and desires
of the renowned actor. She traces a poignant trajectory: Clift’s childhood was dominated by a controlling, classobsessed mother who never left him alone. He developed passionate friendships with Marilyn Monroe and Elizabeth Taylor
in spite of his closeted homosexuality. Then his face was destroyed after a traumatic car crash outside Taylor’s house.
He continued to make films, but the loss of his beauty and subsequent addictions finally brought the curtain down on his
career. Stunning and heartrending, Montgomery Clift is a remarkable tribute to one of Hollywood’s most gifted—and
tormented—actors.
Rogues George R. R. Martin 2014-06-17 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A thrilling collection of twenty-one original stories by
an all-star list of contributors—including a new A Game of Thrones story by George R. R. Martin! If you’re a fan of
fiction that is more than just black and white, this latest story collection from #1 New York Times bestselling author
George R. R. Martin and award-winning editor Gardner Dozois is filled with subtle shades of gray. Twenty-one alloriginal stories, by an all-star list of contributors, will delight and astonish you in equal measure with their cunning
twists and dazzling reversals. And George R. R. Martin himself offers a brand-new A Game of Thrones tale chronicling one
of the biggest rogues in the entire history of Ice and Fire. Follow along with the likes of Gillian Flynn, Joe
Abercrombie, Neil Gaiman, Patrick Rothfuss, Scott Lynch, Cherie Priest, Garth Nix, and Connie Willis, as well as other
masters of literary sleight-of-hand, in this rogues gallery of stories that will plunder your heart—and yet leave you
all the richer for it. Featuring all-new stories by Joe Abercrombie • Daniel Abraham • David W. Ball • Paul Cornell •
Bradley Denton • Phyllis Eisenstein • Gillian Flynn • Neil Gaiman • Matthew Hughes • Joe R. Lansdale • Scott Lynch •
Garth Nix • Cherie Priest • Patrick Rothfuss • Steven Saylor • Michael Swanwick • Lisa Tuttle • Carrie Vaughn • Walter
Jon Williams • Connie Willis And an Introduction by George R. R. Martin! Praise for Rogues “Not a single bad story in
the bunch . . . The table of contents alone will make fans from all genre aisles salivate.”—Library Journal
Unbecoming Rebecca Scherm 2015-01-22 EDGAR AWARD NOMINEE FOR BEST FIRST NOVEL “Startlingly inventive.” —The New York
Times Book Review “A sheer delight to read . . . I had no idea what was going to happen from one page to the next.”
—Kate Atkinson On the grubby outskirts of Paris, Grace restores bric-a-brac, mends teapots, re-sets gems. She calls
herself Julie, says she’s from California, and slips back to a rented room at night. Regularly, furtively, she checks
the hometown paper on the Internet. Home is Garland, Tennessee, and there, two young men have just been paroled. One,
she married; the other, she’s in love with. Both were jailed for a crime that Grace herself planned in exacting detail.
The heist went bad—but not before she was on a plane to Prague with a stolen canvas rolled in her bag. And so, in Paris,
begins a cat-and-mouse waiting game as Grace’s web of deception and lies unravels—and she becomes another young woman
entirely. Unbecoming is an intricately plotted and psychologically nuanced heist novel that turns on suspense and
slippery identity. With echoes of Alfred Hitchcock and Patricia Highsmith, Rebecca Scherm’s mesmerizing debut is sure to
entrance fans of Gillian Flynn, Marisha Pessl, and Donna Tartt.
The Heiress of Winterwood Sarah E. Ladd 2013 Heiress Amelia Barrett promises to raise her dying friend's infant baby,
but when the baby is kidnapped, Amelia and Graham, the baby's father, must accept God's sovereignty so they can grasp
the future he has for planned for them.
Odyssey Homer 1891
Fifty Shades Darker E. L. James 2017 Daunted by the singular sexual tastes and dark secrets of the beautiful, tormented
young entrepreneur Christian Grey, Anastasia Steele has broken off their relationship to start a new career with a
Seattle publishing house.
In Chancery John Galsworthy 1920
Sex and Vanity Kevin Kwan 2020-06-30 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A Good Morning America Book Club Pick The author of the
New York Times bestselling phenomenon Crazy Rich Asians takes you from Capri to NYC, where Lucie Tang Churchill finds
herself torn between two men—and two very different cultures. On her very first morning on the jewel-like island of
Capri, Lucie Churchill sets eyes on George Zao and she instantly can't stand him. She can't stand it when he gallantly
offers to trade hotel rooms with her so that she can have a view of the Tyrrhenian Sea, she can't stand that he knows
more about Casa Malaparte than she does, and she really can't stand it when he kisses her in the darkness of the ancient
ruins of a Roman villa and they are caught by her snobbish, disapproving cousin Charlotte. The daughter of an Americanborn Chinese mother and a blue-blooded New York father, Lucie has always sublimated the Asian side of herself in favor
of the white side, and she adamantly denies having feelings for George. But several years later, when George
unexpectedly appears in East Hampton, where Lucie is weekending with her new fiancé, Lucie finds herself drawn to George
again. Soon, Lucie is spinning a web of deceit that involves her family, her fiancé, the co-op board of her Fifth Avenue
apartment building, and, ultimately, herself as she tries mightily to deny George entry into her world—and her heart.
Moving between summer playgrounds of privilege, peppered with decadent food and extravagant fashion, Sex and Vanity is a
truly modern love story, a daring homage to A Room with a View, and a brilliantly funny comedy of manners set between
two cultures.
Body Audrey Carlan 2015-10-20 Men ruin women. Especially men like Chase Davis. Good looking, intelligent, rich and
powerful. I never stood a chance. I didn’t want to want him. I didn’t want to need him. I didn’t want to fall for him.
He wouldn’t take no for an answer, and I let him consume me. Arrogant, confident, controlling, demanding … intense. When
he entered my life, I was finally healing after having barely survived the men of my past. My soul sisters told me to
take a chance. To let someone in. I let him in, and he surrounded me with a light so bright I was blinded by the
truth... Men don’t ruin women. They devour them in every way that counts. Warning: This book is designed for audiences
18+ due to language, graphic sexual content, and themes that some may find disturbing. BODY is book 1 of a three-part
trilogy. Book 1 has a “Happy for Now” type ending.
My Lovely Wife Mark Lukach 2018-06-26 Mark and Giulia's life together began as a storybook romance. They fell in love at
eighteen, married at twenty-four, and were living their dream life in San Francisco. When Giulia was twenty-seven, she
suffered a terrifying and unexpected psychotic break that landed her in the psych ward for nearly a month. One day she
was vibrant and well-adjusted; the next she was delusional and suicidal, convinced that she was the devil and that her
loved ones were not safe. All she wanted was to die. Eventually, Giulia fully recovered, and the couple had a son. But,
soon after Jonas was born, Giulia had another breakdown, and then a third a few years after that. pushed to the edge of
the abyss, everything the couple had once taken for granted was upended. A story of the fragility of the mind, and the
tenacity of the human spirit, My Lovely Wife is, above all, a love story that raises profound questions: How do we care
for the people we love? What and who do we live for? Breathtaking in its candor, radiant with compassion, and written
with dazzling lyricism, Lukach's is an intensely personal odyssey through the harrowing years of his wife's mental
illness, anchored by an abiding devotion to family that will affirm readers' faith in the power of love.
The Trunk Murderess Jana Bommersbach 2011-09-30 DIVIf history is right, a 26 year-old beauty named Winnie Ruth Judd
murdered her two best girlfriends one hot Phoenix night in 1931. Then she hacked up their bodies, stuffed the pieces
into a trunk, and took them by train to Los Angeles as her baggage. If history is right, she was sentenced to die but
""cheated the gallows"" by acting insane. She spent nearly 40 years in Arizona's insane asylum-flummoxing officials by
escaping six times. If history is right, she only got her freedom at age 66-after serving more time than any other
convicted murderer in the history of the nation--because Arizona was finally tired of punishing her. But if history is
wrong, Winnie Ruth Judd's life was squandered in a horrible miscarriage of justice. Award-winning journalist Jana
Bommersbach reinvestigates the twisted, bizarre murder case that has captivated the nation for decades. She not only
uncovers evidence long hidden, but gets Winnie Ruth Judd to break her life-long silence and finally speak. In telling
the story of this American crime legend, Bommersbach also tells the story of Phoenix, Arizona-a backwater town that
would become a major American city-and the story of a unique moment in American history filled with social taboos. But
most of all, she tells the story of a woman with the courage to survive./div
Historical Painting Techniques, Materials, and Studio Practice Arie Wallert 1995-08-24 Bridging the fields of
conservation, art history, and museum curating, this volume contains the principal papers from an international
symposium titled "Historical Painting Techniques, Materials, and Studio Practice" at the University of Leiden in
Amsterdam, Netherlands, from June 26 to 29, 1995. The symposium—designed for art historians, conservators, conservation
scientists, and museum curators worldwide—was organized by the Department of Art History at the University of Leiden and
the Art History Department of the Central Research Laboratory for Objects of Art and Science in Amsterdam. Twenty-five
contributors representing museums and conservation institutions throughout the world provide recent research on
historical painting techniques, including wall painting and polychrome sculpture. Topics cover the latest art historical
research and scientific analyses of original techniques and materials, as well as historical sources, such as medieval
treatises and descriptions of painting techniques in historical literature. Chapters include the painting methods of
Rembrandt and Vermeer, Dutch 17th-century landscape painting, wall paintings in English churches, Chinese paintings on
paper and canvas, and Tibetan thangkas. Color plates and black-and-white photographs illustrate works from the Middle
Ages to the 20th century.
Strangers Into Lovers Lilian Peake 1981
The Talking Cure Gillian Straker 2019-05-28 'Until you make the unconscious conscious, it will direct your life and you
will call it fate.' Carl Jung The essence of successful therapy is the relationship, a dance of growing trust and
understanding between the therapist and the patient. It is an intimate, messy, often surprising and sometimes confusing
business - but when it works, it's life-changing. Gill Straker and Jacqui Winship, two esteemed Sydney-based
psychotherapists, bring us nine inspiring stories of transformation. They introduce us to their clients, fictional
amalgams of real-life cases, and reveal how the art of talking and listening helps us understand deep-seated issues that
profoundly influence who we are in the world and how we see ourselves in relation to others. We come to understand that
the transformative power of the therapeutic relationship can be replicated in our everyday lives by the simple practice
of paying attention and being present with those we love. Whether you have experienced therapy (or are tempted to try
it), or you are just intrigued by the possibilities of a little-understood but transformative process, this wise and
compassionate book will deepen your understanding of what it is to be open to connection - and your appreciation that to
be human is to be a little bit mad.
The Ghost Horse Joe Layden 2013-05-07 In The Ghost Horse, Joe Layden tells the inspiring true tale of a one-eyed, clubfooted thoroughbred racehorse and a journeyman trainer, Tim Snyder, who scraped together every penny he had to purchase
the broken and unwanted filly. Snyder helped the horse overcome its deficiencies, eventually naming her in part after
his deceased wife, Lisa, the great and only love of his life—a bright and sweet-tempered woman whose gentle demeanor
seemed eerily reflected in the horse. The trainer (and now owner) was by nature a crusty and combative sort, the yin to
his wife's yang, a racetrack lifer not easily moved by new-age mysticism or sentiment. And yet in those final days back
in 2003, when Lisa Snyder lay in bed, her body ravaged by cancer, she reassured her family with a weak smile. "It's
okay," she'd say. "I'll see you again. I'm coming back as a horse." Tim Snyder did not then believe in reincarnation.
But he acknowledged the strangeness of this journey, the series of coincidences that brought them together, and the
undeniable similarities between the horse and his late wife. And so did those who knew the couple well, and who could
now only marvel at the story of the filly, Lisa's Booby Trap, and the down-on-his-luck trainer who apparently had been
given a new lease on life. The Ghost Horse is a powerful horseracing story of underdogs and second chances.
When Calls the Heart Janette Oke 2005-02-01 A lovely schoolteacher faces the frontier with the firm resolve to never
marry a rowdy adventurer of the West. Canadian West book 1.
Then She Was Gone Lisa Jewell 2018-04-17 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From the New York Times bestselling author of
Invisible Girl and The Truth About Melody Browne comes a “riveting” (PopSugar) and “acutely observed family drama”
(People) that delves into the lingering aftermath of a young girl’s disappearance. Ellie Mack was the perfect daughter.
She was fifteen, the youngest of three. Beloved by her parents, friends, and teachers, and half of a teenaged golden
couple. Ellie was days away from an idyllic post-exams summer vacation, with her whole life ahead of her. And then she
was gone. Now, her mother Laurel Mack is trying to put her life back together. It’s been ten years since her daughter
disappeared, seven years since her marriage ended, and only months since the last clue in Ellie’s case was unearthed. So
when she meets an unexpectedly charming man in a café, no one is more surprised than Laurel at how quickly their
flirtation develops into something deeper. Before she knows it, she’s meeting Floyd’s daughters—and his youngest, Poppy,
takes Laurel’s breath away. Because looking at Poppy is like looking at Ellie. And now, the unanswered questions she’s
tried so hard to put to rest begin to haunt Laurel anew. Where did Ellie go? Did she really run away from home, as the
police have long suspected, or was there a more sinister reason for her disappearance? Who is Floyd, really? And why
does his daughter remind Laurel so viscerally of her own missing girl?

Dead Run Dan Schultz 2013-03-26 Evoking Krakauer's Into the Wild, Dan Schultz tells the extraordinary true story of
desperado survivalists, a brutal murder, and vigilante justice set against the harsh backdrop of the Colorado wilderness
On a sunny May morning in 1998 in Cortez, Colorado, three desperados in a stolen truck opened fire on the town cop,
shooting him twenty times; then they blasted their way past dozens of police cars and disappeared into 10,000 square
miles of the harshest wilderness terrain on the North American continent. Self-trained survivalists, the outlaws eluded
the most sophisticated law enforcement technology on the planet and a pursuit force that represented more than seventyfive local, state, and federal police agencies with dozens of swat teams, U.S. Army Special Forces, and more than five
hundred officers from across the country. Dead Run is the first in-depth account of this sensational case, replete with
overbearing local sheriffs, Native American trackers, posses on horseback, suspicion of vigilante justice and police
cover-ups, and the blunders of the nation's most exalted crime-fighters pursuing outlaws into territory in which only
they could survive.
Michael Douglas Marc Eliot 2012 The first complete biography of Hollywood movie star Michael Douglas, tracing his film
career, tumultuous relationship with father Kirk Douglas, and marriage to Catherine Zeta-Jones.
The Next Time You See Me Holly Goddard Jones 2013-02-12 Hailed as “an astoundingly good novel” by Gillian Flynn, author
of the #1 New York Times bestseller Gone Girl, and winner of the 2014 Kentucky Literary Award, The Next Time You See Me
is a gripping tale of mystery, desperation, and redemption. When a small Southern town’s most fiery single woman is
found dead in the woods, it’s not just her secrets that threaten to surface. There’s Ronnie’s sister, Susanna, a dutiful
but dissatisfied schoolteacher, mother, and wife; Tony, a failed baseball star turned detective; Emily, a socially
awkward thirteen-year-old with a dark secret; and Wyatt, a factory worker tormented by a past he can’t change and by a
love he doesn’t think he deserves. Connected in ways they cannot begin to imagine, their stories converge in a violent
climax that reveals not just the mystery of what happened to Ronnie, but all of their secret selves. Praised as
“immensely satisfying and skillful” by Kate Atkinson, author of New York Times bestseller Life After Life, The Next Time
You See Me is a debut novel not to be missed.
Fifty Shades from Christian’s Point of View E L James 2017-11-28 In Christian’s own words, and through his thoughts,
reflections, and dreams, E L James offers a fresh perspective on the love story that has enthralled millions of readers
around the world. Grey CHRISTIAN GREY exercises control in all things; his world is neat, disciplined, and utterly empty
– until the day that Anastasia Steele falls into his office, in a tangle of shapely limbs and tumbling brown hair. He
tries to forget her, but instead is swept up in a storm of emotion he cannot comprehend and cannot resist. Unlike any
woman he has known before, shy, unworldly Ana seems to see right through him – past the business prodigy and the
penthouse lifestyle to Christian’s cold, wounded heart. Will being with Ana dispel the horrors of his childhood that
haunt Christian every night? Or will his dark sexual desires, his compulsion to control, and the self-loathing that
fills his soul drive this girl away and destroy the fragile hope she offers him? Darker Their scorching, sensual affair
ended in heartbreak and recrimination, but Christian Grey cannot get Anastasia Steele out of his mind, or his blood.
Determined to win her back, he tries to suppress his darkest desires and his need for complete control, and to love Ana
on her own terms. But the horrors of his childhood still haunt him, and Ana’s scheming boss, Jack Hyde, clearly wants
her for himself. Can Christian’s confidant and therapist, Dr. Flynn, help him face down his demons? Or will the
possessiveness of Elena, his seducer, and the deranged devotion of Leila, his former submissive, drag Christian down
into the past? And if Christian does win Ana back, can a man so dark and damaged ever hope to keep her?
A Week in Winter Marcia Willett 2002-05-06 Any reader who has ever fallen in love with a house will understand the
attraction of Moorgate, a light-and-fresh-air-filled old farmhouse on the edge of the moor in Cornwall. The enchanting
house now belongs to seventy-something Maudie Todhunter, the late Lord Todhunter's free-spirited second wife. (The first
wife, Hilda, was supposedly a paragon of virtue, and Maudie has always felt second-best.) The light of Maudie's life is
her vivacious stepgranddaughter, Posy, who begs Maudie to board a giant English mastiff whom Posy's mean-spirited mother
has banned from the house. (The large and ungainly Polonius is an impossibly lovable canine who outshines Lassie by a
mile and is destined to become a favorite of readers worldwide.) When Maudie decides to sell Moorgate, all kinds of old
family secrets come to light, and so the saga begins. Along the way, Rob, the contractor of Moorhouse, falls in love
with a woman who has a sad secret. Posy's father falls in love with someone kinder than his shrewish wife. Maudie must
reevaluate someone she'd fallen in love with years ago. And as the connections intertwine between the past and the
present, many unexpected alliances form. Vivid, lushly written, and entirely unforgettable, this all-absorbing novel
provides the kind of abundant reading experience that will leave readers eagerly looking forward to more from this newly
discovered and superbly talented author. A Week in Winter achieves a combined richness of character and circumstance
that raises it above most modern contemporary fiction, and Marcia Willett is a writer to discover and to celebrate.
Dare Me Megan Abbott 2012-07-31 From the award-winning author of The Turnout and Give Me Your Hand: the searing novel of
friendship and betrayal that inspired the USA Network series, praised by Gillian Flynn as "Lord of the Flies set in a
high-school cheerleading squad...Tense, dark, and beautifully written." Addy Hanlon has always been Beth Cassidy's best
friend and trusted lieutenant. Beth calls the shots and Addy carries them out, a long-established order of things that
has brought them to the pinnacle of their high-school careers. Now they're seniors who rule the intensely competitive
cheer squad, feared and followed by the other girls -- until the young new coach arrives. Cool and commanding, an
emissary from the adult world just beyond their reach, Coach Colette French draws Addy and the other cheerleaders into
her life. Only Beth, unsettled by the new regime, remains outside Coach's golden circle, waging a subtle but vicious
campaign to regain her position as "top girl" -- both with the team and with Addy herself. Then a suicide focuses a
police investigation on Coach and her squad. After the first wave of shock and grief, Addy tries to uncover the truth
behind the death -- and learns that the boundary between loyalty and love can be dangerous terrain. The raw passions of
girlhood are brought to life in this taut, unflinching exploration of friendship, ambition, and power. Award-winning
novelist Megan Abbott, writing with what Tom Perrotta has hailed as "total authority and an almost desperate intensity,"
provides a harrowing glimpse into the dark heart of the all-American girl.
The Book of Magic Alice Hoffman 2021-10-05 Master storyteller Alice Hoffman brings us the conclusion of the Practical
Magic series in a spellbinding and enchanting final Owens novel brimming with lyric beauty and vivid characters. The
Owens family has been cursed in matters of love for over three-hundred years but all of that is about to change. The
novel begins in a library, the best place for a story to be conjured, when beloved aunt Jet Owens hears the deathwatch
beetle and knows she has only seven days to live. Jet is not the only one in danger—the curse is already at work. A
frantic attempt to save a young man’s life spurs three generations of the Owens women, and one long-lost brother, to use
their unusual gifts to break the curse as they travel from Paris to London to the English countryside where their
ancestor Maria Owens first practiced the Unnamed Art. The younger generation discovers secrets that have been hidden
from them in matters of both magic and love by Sally, their fiercely protective mother. As Kylie Owens uncovers the
truth about who she is and what her own dark powers are, her aunt Franny comes to understand that she is ready to
sacrifice everything for her family, and Sally Owens realizes that she is willing to give up everything for love. The
Book of Magic is a breathtaking conclusion that celebrates mothers and daughters, sisters and brothers, and anyone who
has ever been in love.
Gone Girl Gillian Flynn 2014 When a woman goes missing on her fifth wedding anniversary, her diary reveals hidden
turmoil in her marriage, while her husband, desperate to clear himself of suspicion, realizes that something more
disturbing than murder may have occurred.
Salem Falls Jodi Picoult 2007 When Jack St. Bride arrives by chance in the sleepy New England town of Salem Falls, he
decides to reinvent himself. Tall, blond, and handsome, Jack was once a beloved teacher and soccer coach at a girls'
prep school—until a student's crush sparked a powder keg of accusation and robbed him of his reputation. Now, working
for minimum wage washing dishes for Addie Peabody at the Do-Or-Diner, Jack buries his past, content to become the
mysterious stranger who has appeared out of the blue. With ghosts of her own haunting her, Addie Peabody is as cautious
around men ad Jack St. Bride is around women. But as this unassuming stranger steps smoothly into the diner's daily
routine, she finds him fitting just as comfortably inside her heart - and slowly, a gentle, healing love takes hold
between them. Yet planting roots in Salem Falls may prove fateful for Jack. Amid the white-painted centuries-old
churches, a quartet of bored, privileged teeage girls have formed a coven that is crossing the line between amusment and
malicious intent. Quick to notice the attractive new employee at Addie's diner, the girls turn Jack's world upside down
with a shattering allegation that causes history to repeat itself - and forces Jack to proclaim his innocence once
again. Suddenly nothing in Salem Falls is as it seems; a safe haven turns dangerous, an innocent girl meets evil faceto-face, a dishwasher with a Ph.D. is revealed to be an ex-con. As Jack's hidden past catches up with him, the seams of
this tiny town begin to tear, and the emerging truth becomes a slippery concept written in shades of gray.
Dirty Rocker Boys Bobbie Brown 2014-09-16 An uncensored Hollywood tell-all filled with explicit tales of love, sex, and
revenge from the video vixen made famous by Warrant’s rock anthem “Cherry Pie.” Who could forget the sexy “Cherry Pie”
girl from hair metal band Warrant’s infamous music video? Bobbie Brown became a bona fide vixen for her playful role as
the object of lead singer Jani Lane’s desires. But the wide-eyed Louisiana beauty queen’s own dreams of making it big in
Los Angeles were about to be derailed by her rock-and-roll lifestyle. After her tumultuous marriage to Jani imploded,
and her engagement to fast-living Mötley Crüe drummer Tommy Lee ended in a drug haze—followed by his marriage later to
Pamela Anderson—Bobbie decided it was time Hollywood’s hottest bachelors got a taste of their own medicine. Step one:
get high. Step two: get even. In a captivating, completely uncensored confessional, Bobbie explicitly recounts a life
among some of the most famous men in Hollywood: Leonardo DiCaprio, Kevin Costner, Mark McGrath, Dave Navarro, Sebastian
Bach, Ashley Hamilton, Rob Pilatus of Milli Vanilli, Matthew and Gunnar Nelson, Orgy’s Jay Gordon, and many more. No man
was off limits as the fun-loving bombshell spiraled into excess, anger, and addiction. Bobbie survived the
party—barely—and her riveting, cautionary comeback tale is filled with the wildest stories of sex, drugs, and rock and
roll ever told.
Turbulence (1.5) Whitney G. 2016 A short continuation of Jake & Gillian's love story from the USA Today Bestselling
novel, Turbulence.
Get Happy Gerald Clarke 2009-11-11 She lived at full throttle on stage, screen, and in real life, with highs that made
history and lows that finally brought down the curtain at age forty-seven. Judy Garland died over thirty years ago, but
no biography has so completely captured her spirit -- and demons -- until now. From her tumultuous early years as a
child performer to her tragic last days, Gerald Clarke reveals the authentic Judy in a biography rich in new detail and
unprecedented revelations. Based on hundreds of interviews and drawing on her own unfinished -- and unpublished -autobiography, Get Happy presents the real Judy Garland in all her flawed glory. With the same skill, style, and
storytelling flair that made his bestselling Capote a landmark literary biography, Gerald Clarke sorts through the
secrets and the scandals, the legends and the lies, to create a portrait of Judy Garland as candid as it is
compassionate. Here are her early years, during which her parents sowed the seeds of heartbreak and self-destruction
that would plague her for decades ... the golden age of Hollywood, brought into sharp focus with cinematic urgency, from
the hidden private lives of the movie world's biggest stars to the cold-eyed businessmen who controlled the machine ...
and a parade of brilliant and gifted men -- lovers and artists, impresarios and crooks -- who helped her reach so many
creative pinnacles yet left her hopeless and alone after each seemingly inevitable fall. Here, then, is Judy Garland in
all her magic and despair: the woman, the star, the legend, in a riveting saga of tragedy, resurrection, and genius.
The Chemist Stephenie Meyer 2016-11-08 In this gripping page-turner, an ex-agent on the run from her former employers
must take one more case to clear her name and save her life. She used to work for the U.S. government, but very few
people ever knew that. An expert in her field, she was one of the darkest secrets of an agency so clandestine it doesn't
even have a name. And when they decided she was a liability, they came for her without warning. Now she rarely stays in
the same place or uses the same name for long. They've killed the only other person she trusted, but something she knows
still poses a threat. They want her dead, and soon. When her former handler offers her a way out, she realizes it's her
only chance to erase the giant target on her back. But it means taking one last job for her ex-employers. To her horror,
the information she acquires only makes her situation more dangerous. Resolving to meet the threat head-on, she prepares
for the toughest fight of her life but finds herself falling for a man who can only complicate her likelihood of
survival. As she sees her choices being rapidly whittled down, she must apply her unique talents in ways she never
dreamed of. In this tautly plotted novel, Meyer creates a fierce and fascinating new heroine with a very specialized
skill set. And she shows once again why she's one of the world's bestselling authors.
For James and Gillian James F. Gill 2003 The inspiring memoir of a man The New York Times has called a "power broker
with blarney in his pen." James F. Gill is one of the most influential New Yorkers you've never heard of. Now a senior
partner at a prestigious New York law firm, Gill has quietly made his mark in the rarefied worlds of business and
politics while distinguishing himself as a determined and idealistic advocate of the public interest. Gill has
represented trade unions and celebrity estates; he has rubbed shoulders with governors and mayors; he is known and
trusted by New York's movers and shakers. And as the head of the Battery Park City Authority, he is at the center of the
efforts to rebuild Lower Manhattan in the aftermath of the attacks on the World Trade Center. Brimming with insight,
passion, and his trademark humor, For James and Gillian is the story of a remarkable public servant whose
accomplishments and idealism will inspire readers of all ages.
The Yokota Officers Club Sarah Bird 2010-11-24 Sarah Bird’s gutsy, sharp, and touching new novel opens at full speed.
Bernadette "Bernie" Root, military brat, speaks. She has never really noticed what a peculiar bunch of nomads her eightmember Air Force family is (with the exception of her Post Princess sister, Kit), until the summer after her first year
of college when she joins them at their new assignment: Kadena Air Base, Okinawa. Just as Okinawa turns out to be a
sorry version of the Japanese paradise Bernie knew in her childhood at Yokota Air Base, her family, especially her oncebeautiful mother, Moe, and her former spy-pilot father, Mace, seems to have been in decline since those glory days of
the American Raj. Days when her mother was happy and their best friend, Fumiko, now lost to them, was the family’s maid.
The worst part of Okinawa for Bernie, though, is realizing how perfectly she fits with her oddball family and how badly
she needs to get out. So when a dance contest first prize, a trip to Japan,offers a chance to escape, she takes it,
playing second banana to a third-rate comedian on a tour of Japan’s military bases. At their grand finale at the Yokota
Officers’ Club, Fumiko finally reappears, and Bernie discovers the terrible price that is paid when the secrets nations
hide end up buried within families. A brilliantly appealing novel whose energy, wit, and feeling have won for it (see
back of the jacket) extraordinary advance praise.
Snapped Tracy Brown 2010-01-05 As the pampered wife of Frankie Bingham, Camille wants for nothing. After all Frankie and
their life together are her whole world. So Camille tries not to be bothered by his closeness with his coworker and dear
friend Gillian. But it soon becomes clear that Camille's suspicions are correct. When his indiscretions become a public
matter for the world Camille is pushed to a dangerous breaking point that spells disaster for them all. Camille's sister
Misa is newly divorced and clueless about men. She smothers men with phone calls, emails and pops up unannounced at
their homes. She hacks into their voicemail and email and causes drama. So when she sets her sights on Baron, he has no
idea what hit him. Will her quest to win his heart cost her everything? Dominique Storms appears to have it all - a
great career, a beautiful NYC condo and a gifted teenaged daughter. Her only problem is that the man she loves is
incarcerated. While trying to juggle the demands of motherhood, work, and friendships, she manages to make her man Jamel
meet-50-shades-continued-of-grey-gillian-griffin
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The Good Girl Mary Kubica 2014-07-29 Look out for Mary Kubica’s new twisty psychological thriller, The Other Mrs.
perfect for fans of “You”. Over a million copies sold. “A twisty, roller coaster ride of a debut. Fans of Gone Girl will
embrace this equally evocative tale.” —Lisa Gardner, #1 New York Times bestselling author “I’ve been following her for
the past few days. I know where she buys her groceries, where she has her dry cleaning done, where she works. I don’t
know the color of her eyes or what they look like when she’s scared. But I will.” One night, Mia Dennett enters a bar to
meet her on-again, off-again boyfriend. But when he doesn’t show, she unwisely leaves with an enigmatic stranger. At
first Colin Thatcher seems like a safe one-night stand. But following Colin home will turn out to be the worst mistake
of Mia’s life. When Colin decides to hide Mia in a secluded cabin in rural Minnesota instead of delivering her to his
employers, Mia’s mother, Eve, and detective Gabe Hoffman will stop at nothing to find them. But no one could have
predicted the emotional entanglements that eventually cause this family’s world to shatter. An addictively suspenseful
and tautly written thriller, The Good Girl is a propulsive debut that reveals how even in the perfect family, nothing is
as it seems. Look for these other pulse-pounding thrillers by New York Times bestselling author Mary Kubica: Pretty Baby
Don’t You Cry Every Last Lie When the Lights Go Out The Other Mrs.
Gone Girl Gillian Flynn 2014 On a warm summer morning in North Carthage, Missouri, it is Nick and Amy Dunne's fifth
wedding anniversary. Presents are being wrapped and plans are being made when Nick's clever and beautiful wife
disappears. As the pólice begin to investigate, the town golden boy parades a series of lies, deceits, and inappropriate
behavior. Nick is oddly evasive, and he's definitely bitter - but is he really a killer?
The Girl on the Train Paula Hawkins 2015-01-13 The #1 New York Times Bestseller, USA Today Book of the Year, now a major
motion picture starring Emily Blunt. The debut psychological thriller that will forever change the way you look at other
people's lives, from the author of Into the Water and A Slow Fire Burning. “Nothing is more addicting than The Girl on
the Train.”—Vanity Fair “The Girl on the Train has more fun with unreliable narration than any chiller since Gone Girl.
. . . [It] is liable to draw a large, bedazzled readership.”—The New York Times “Marries movie noir with novelistic
trickery. . . hang on tight. You'll be surprised by what horrors lurk around the bend.”—USA Today “Like its train, the
story blasts through the stagnation of these lives in suburban London and the reader cannot help but turn pages.”—The
Boston Globe “Gone Girl fans will devour this psychological thriller.”—People EVERY DAY THE SAME Rachel takes the same
commuter train every morning and night. Every day she rattles down the track, flashes past a stretch of cozy suburban
homes, and stops at the signal that allows her to daily watch the same couple breakfasting on their deck. She's even
started to feel like she knows them. Jess and Jason, she calls them. Their life--as she sees it--is perfect. Not unlike
the life she recently lost. UNTIL TODAY And then she sees something shocking. It's only a minute until the train moves
on, but it's enough. Now everything's changed. Unable to keep it to herself, Rachel goes to the police. But is she
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really as unreliable as they say? Soon she is deeply entangled not only in the investigation but in the lives of
everyone involved. Has she done more harm than good?
Sinful Jennifer Dawson 2015-11-17 I’ve wanted my brother’s best friend, Leo Santoro, for too many years to count. No
matter what I do, he won’t confront the attraction that burns between us. It’s time to put him behind me once and for
all. I have no choice but to call his bluff. And then I will walk away. The last woman I should want is my best friend’s
baby sister, Jillian Banks. No matter what I do, she won’t ignore the attraction that burns between us. It’s time she
learns the real me. The only promise I can make is that her fantasies are no match for reality. And then I’ll watch her
walk away.
The Girl Before JP Delaney 2017-01-24 THE GLOBAL BESTSELLER • Soon to be a BBC One and HBO Max limited four-part series,
starring Gugu Mbatha-Raw (The Morning Show; Misbehaviour) and multiple Golden Globe, BAFTA, and Emmy-nominated actor
David Oyelowo (Selma; Les Misérables) “A pitch-perfect novel of psychological suspense” (Lee Child) that spins one
woman’s seemingly good fortune, and another woman’s mysterious fate, through a kaleidoscope of duplicity, death, and
deception Please make a list of every possession you consider essential to your life. The request seems odd, even
intrusive—and for the two women who answer, the consequences are devastating. EMMA Reeling from a traumatic break-in,
Emma wants a new place to live. But none of the apartments she sees are affordable or feel safe. Until One Folgate
Street. The house is an architectural masterpiece: a minimalist design of pale stone, plate glass, and soaring ceilings.
But there are rules. The enigmatic architect who designed the house retains full control: no books, no throw pillows, no
photos or clutter or personal effects of any kind. The space is intended to transform its occupant—and it does. JANE
After a personal tragedy, Jane needs a fresh start. When she finds One Folgate Street she is instantly drawn to the
space—and to its aloof but seductive creator. Moving in, Jane soon learns about the untimely death of the home’s
previous tenant, a woman similar to Jane in age and appearance. As Jane tries to untangle truth from lies, she
unwittingly follows the same patterns, makes the same choices, crosses paths with the same people, and experiences the
same terror, as the girl before. Praise for The Girl Before “Dazzling, startling, and above all cunning—a pitch-perfect
novel of psychological suspense.”—Lee Child “The Girl Before generates a fast pace. . . . [J. P.] Delaney intersperses
ethics questions on stand-alone pages throughout the book. . . . The single most ingenious touch is that we’re not
provided either woman’s answers.”—The New York Times “J. P. Delaney builds the suspense.”—Vanity Fair “Immediate
guarantee: You will not be able to put this book down. . . . Fans of Gone Girl and The Girl on the Train will realize
that there’s not only more where that came from, but it’s also more thrilling.”—American Booksellers Association
To Tame a Sister Gillian Avery 1973 Twelve-year-old Margaret hardly knows whether to look forward to a chance to mingle
with the famous at her cousins' country home, or dread the mess her brothers' mischief will make of the situation.
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